March 9, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Last week our district began experiencing spotty internet access in most of our buildings. Our
technology department has been working diligently to troubleshoot the issue and believed they
had it resolved last week Friday. The good news is our student information system, human
resources, business office platforms, and other key operational services have been unaffected.
It is important to note that our student and staff information has not been compromised.
However, our google platforms, including email and google drive, remain intermittent. We realize
many teachers, staff, and students utilize various google apps on a daily basis for planning,
instruction, and homework. We appreciate the work our staff is doing to adjust while we work to
restore connectivity.

Our technology team has been working with various outside vendors to do a deeper analysis of
what is causing the spotty access. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we
continue to work to find a resolution as quickly as we can.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



